
Re: Water and Sewer Commission

Erin Farr <mrserinfarr@gmail.com>
Fri 5/24/2024 7:28 AM
To:​Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>​

Hi Josh, 

I would be willing to serve another term on the WS Commission. 

Erin Farr 

On May 23, 2024, at 2:19 PM, Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote:

Erin,

At the last WS Commission meeting you indicated that you would be willing to serve
another term on the Commission. Can you please submit that in writing? Even a quick reply
to this email stating you are willing to serve another term would suffice.

Thank you, 

Josh Arneson (he/him)

Town Manager
Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT  05477
(802) 434-5170


